
 
 

  Tuesday, 4 April 2023 
 

   
 

U1 / 22 Cessna Drive 

Caboolture, QLD 4510 

Australia 
 

t. +61 7 5495 2944 

f. +61 7 5495 2966 

e. info@nltdigital.com 
 

www.nltdigital.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 
 
We would like to inform you about some changes to our product line. After 
careful consideration, we have decided to retire our N-Connex Edge Module. 
While we understand that this news may come as a surprise to some of you, 
we want to assure you that we will work with you to make the transition as 
smooth as possible. 
 
We have made this decision based on changes in market demands, 
availability of hardware, and technological advancements. However, we 
remain committed to providing you with innovative and reliable solutions that 
meet your evolving needs. We encourage you to explore our current product 
offerings, which we believe will exceed your expectations. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your loyalty 
and support throughout the years. We are proud of the contributions that the 
Edge Module has made to the industry, and we hope that the memories of our 
partnership and the success we have shared together will remain with you. 
 
While we will no longer provide technical support and warranty coverage for 
the N-Connex Edge Module, we are committed to continuing to deliver 
exceptional service and products to meet your needs. We look forward to the 
opportunity to continue working together in the future. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and for the privilege of serving you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NLT Digital Solutions 
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